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         ‘Shine as a Light in the World’                          

 

          
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

On Thursday 11th November the children from St Mary’s will be taking part in an act 

of remembrance at St. Mary’s church. 

We will be leaving school at 10.30am and aim to return at 11.30am.  

We are asking for as many parent and carer volunteers as possible to help supervise the children as 

we walk to church and back. Following Church of England guidance we politely ask that all adults 

who are able to, wear face masks to do so whilst attending St. Mary’s church. 

Please complete and return the slip below by Monday 8th November 2021, giving consent for your 

child to walk to the church and back as well as indicating if you are available to walk with us. 

 

Many thanks 

Mrs N R Brennan 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

I consent to …………………………………………………………………………(name of child) walking to and from  St. 

Mary’s church for an act of remembrance on Thursday 11th November 2021. 

 

Parent/carer signature: ……………………….…………………………………………………………. 

 

Relationship to child: …………………………………………………………………………. 

 

Date: ………………………………………………………………. 

 

I am able to help supervise the children walking to the church. I understand that this may 

mean that I do not walk with my own child as adults will need to be equally spaced 

throughout the school line of children.  
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